
Victorian Princess 2 Hour Boat Cruise of Lake Erie 

What You Need to Know 

 

• Date and time of event: Tuesday, July 23, 2024, from 1:00 PM – 

3:00 PM.  Guests arrive 30 minutes before cruise start time (12:30 

PM).  

• The boat is docked at Dobbins Landing across from the Bayfront 

Convention Center. 

• The cost for admission for the cruise is $10.00 per person. 

• There will be food served on the cruise as part of your admission.   

• No alcohol, outside food or open beverages can be brought 

aboard the ship.  There will be alcoholic beverages available for 

purchase. 

• There are 2 restrooms aboard the boat. 

• Dress for the weather for the cruise will not be cancelled due to 

weather.  The cruise will operate rain or shine. 

• There will be no refunds if you choose not to attend because of 

the weather or any other situation. 

• No smoking is permitted on the boat. 

• This is a ticketed event.  Your ticket will be in your badgeholder at 

Registration.  Please bring the ticket to the cruise for proof of 

attendance. 

• If you have any question, please contact Marcia Nixon at 

mnixon@pachiefs.org.  For on-site questions about the cruise, 

please see Marcia Nixon or PCPA Staff at Registration. 

 

This event is for the spouses or significant others and 
their family members only. 
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